
 
 

 

 
Friday 4th April 2025 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Headteacher’s Spring B Roundup – 2024-2025 
 
Thank you for the all the support you have given us this half-term. My message to the community can be found in the our 
Spring B Inform Newsletter. The newsletter captures highlights, celebrations, and photos from the Spring B half-term, 
please do take the time to read it.  
 
Our Year Group Updates are being sent to you directly by the Heads of Year, do look out for yours.  
 
As always our newsletter suite is also accessible on our website. 
 
A few images from this week.  
 

      
 

We were delighted to host the Jack Petchey “Speak Out” Challenge Regional Finals on Tuesday 1st April! 
Congratulations to Agathe (10F), who was awarded 2nd place. See Inform for further details. 
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https://www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/assets/2024-25/News/Spring-B/Newsletters/Inform-Mar-2025-.pdf
https://www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/school-life/parent-communication/newsletters-2/


 
 

 

      
 

Above left: Joint concert at Wimbledon College. Above right: RE students enjoyed the production of Joseph and the 
Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat at Wimbledon Theatre this week. 

 
Thank You and Welcome 
We say goodbye to Dr Ikejezie in the RE Department who leaves us to continue his studies in Italy; we wish him well and 
welcome a new member of staff, Mrs Cooke, who will take over for the Summer term.  
 
Return to school – Summer A 
I look forward to welcoming students back to school for Summer A on Tuesday 22nd April. Please note that Monday 21st 
April is Easter Monday and a Bank holiday. 
 
Wishing you and your families a restful, safe and happy half-term.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Eoin Kelly  
Headteacher 
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